
 

 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
   

 

Dear parents,            16th September 2022 

 

Firstly, thank you for all your charity support and donations last year for us all and support for 

charities has never been needed more, as they do such valuable work. We are a successful Rights 

Respecting School who protect the rights and British Values for all and as such, we are planning a 

variety of fantastic charity fundraising events to support others both locally and globally.  This term 

our focus will be on the following: 

 

The Macmillan trust coffee morning will be on Friday 30thSeptember and all children 

will be invited to attend.  See separate letter for further details. 

 

On Thursday 6th October, we will be taking part in the #HelloYellow day for the 

Young Minds charity focussed on supporting mental well-being in children through 

classroom activities and discussions.  This will be a yellow themed non-uniform day. No 

donation is necessary. 

 

The T4U shoebox appeal is also continuing this year as support for refugee and other 

homeless children is needed more than ever before. More information will follow in a 

few weeks.    

 

Donations for Harvest Festival will be gratefully received on Friday 14th October.  

Foods needed are: Tinned Vegetables, Tinned Fruit. Tinned Meat, Tinned Soup, Pasta Sauce, 

Shampoo, Washing-up Liquid, Biscuits and Rice Pudding. 
  

– Thank you! 

All donations will be sent to Wirral Food Bank. 

 

Children in Need is on Friday 18th November. This amazing organisation help support over 3000 

children’s charities around Britain. This will be a spotty-themed/ Pudsey non-uniform day.  Further 

details on how to donate will be given nearer to the time of the event.   

 

Thank you for your continued support and we encourage you to discuss rights with your children at 

home. 

 

Mrs Higgins-Carter 

RRS lead 

 
 


